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1. Can the Chief Constable update us on the performance of Force Contact since it 
was discussed in December 2016?  

(To be asked by Ashley Bertie) 
 

2. Following recent changes to Firearms Act can the Chief Constable confirm:  
a) Have there been any significant changes in the number of refusals or 

revocations of firearms or shotgun licences?  
b) Has the requirement for medical certification had any material impact on 

refusals or revocations? 
c) Can the Chief Constable detail the level of cooperation from medical 

practitioners? And the impact on additional temporary licences?                                                                                                                 
 

(To be asked by Brendan Connor) 
 

3. Can the Chief Constable update the board on the number of people caught 
speeding as a result of the new speed safety cameras in Birmingham and 
Solihull? 
 

(To be asked by Ashley Bertie) 
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